UKIP Scotland welcomes Scottish
aspects of the Budget and especially
the 2 billion more allocated for
Scotland

UKIP Scotland welcome VAT will no longer apply to Scotland’s National Police
and Fire services though the SNP were responsible for making the emergency
Services vulnerable to VAT charges in the first place.
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